
Decisions taken by the Minor Applications Planning Committee on Tuesday, 22 June 2021

Agenda 
Item No

Topic Decision

Apologies for Absence None.

Declarations of Interest in matters 
coming before this meeting

None.

To sign and receive the minutes of the 
previous meeting

RESOLVED:  That the minutes of the meeting held on 20 May 2021 be approved as a 
correct record.

Matters that have been notified in 
advance or urgent

None.

To confirm that the items of business 
marked Part I will be considered in 
Public and that the items marked Part 
2 will be considered in private

It was confirmed that all items would be considered in public.

Extending written representations in 
lieu of physical speaking rights

RESOLVED: That the Committee agreed to permit those parties with valid speaking 
rights at planning committee meetings to continue to submit written representations in 
lieu of attending to speak in person, as set out in the updated Protocol (Appendix A). 

119 Charville Lane, Hayes - 
50525/APP/2021/178

RESOLVED: That the application be refused.

Cooks Garage, Forge Lane - 
62125/APP/2021/952

RESOLVED: That the application be refused.

288 West End Road, Ruislip - 
26934/APP/2021/542

RESOLVED: That the application be refused.

170 Harefield Road - 
23469/APP/2020/3612

RESOLVED: That the application be deferred to allow a site visit.

9 Ferrers Avenue - 
53723/APP/2021/1141

RESOLVED: That the application be refused.
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9 Ferrers Avenue - 
53723/APP/2021/1140

RESOLVED: That the application be refused.

Rear of 1-3 Colham Mill Road - 
52884/APP/2020/2090

RESOLVED: 

1. That the application be approved;
2. That the Head of Planning be delegated authority to strengthen conditions 

relating to site access and hours of use.

These are the decisions of the above meeting.  For more information on any of the resolutions please contact Democratic Services on Telephone 
01895 250636 - email (recommended) democratic@hillingdon.gov.uk.  Circulation of these decisions is to Councillors, Officers, the Press and 
Members of the Public.


